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Public Notification

Attention, Residents of Phuentsholing!

We would like to inform you that, as a result of the heavy and continuous rainfall, several water
supply lines in the area have been damaged. Consequently, there may be disruptions in the
regular water supply to your households.

If you experience any problems with your water supply, we encourage you to avail yourself of
the water tanker services from the Thromde office.

To request the water tanker services, please contact us via the toll-free number: 1870. Our
dedicated team will be available to assist you and arrange for the delivery of water to your
location.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your cooperation during this
challenging time. Our water supply team is working diligently to restore the water supply lines as

quickly as possible. We will keep you updated on the progress.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Thromde Service Center, Phuentsholing
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